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MTC Covid Safe Working Practices at CSK 

Dated 30th December 2021 

 
My Town Choir (MTC) is committed to following working practices that help ensure that their staff and members are 

kept as safe as possible from the dangers of the Covid 19 virus whilst carrying out our activities. We will achieve this 

by following these guidelines. 

 

• We will review these practices on a weekly basis, following the latest advice from the UK government. 

• We will always take a lead from government regulations and adjust our behaviour according to the latest 

guidelines. 

• Most restrictions have been currently lifted; however, we will still currently enforce the following measures: 

o Hand sanitiser will be made available both at the entrance and within the hall. 

o We will sanitise door handles, light switches, furniture and WC facilities at the start and end of every 

session if government advice or venue risk assessment recommends so. 

o Adequate ventilation will be supplied in the hall by opening windows and/or doors. 

o No person shall be permitted to sing whilst facing towards another. All singing MUST take place 

either side-by-side or facing away from each other. 

o We will keep a register of those attending with contact details for at least 21 days. 

o We will avoid congestion by asking people to maintain a 1m gap in the queue to enter. 

o We will not serve refreshments for the time being. We will ask members to supply their own. 

o After the session has finished and ALL members have left, MTC staff will wipe down door handles 

and light switches with Antiviral wipes. They will also spray seats and worship area surfaces with 

antiviral spray. All products must be suitable for use against Covid-19 and be non-harmful to the 

fabric of the church. 

 

• No staff or member will attend if they are feeling unwell or have a raised temperature. 

• Ideally our staff and members will take a “Rapid Flow” test and ensure that it is negative before attending. 

These tests are encouraged but not compulsory. The Rapid Flow Tests are available free of charge from 

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests We strongly advise that our members order 

and use these tests before attending our sessions. 

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests

